7" February, 2011.

Department of the Senate,
P.0.Box 6100,
Parliament House.
Canberra. A.C.T. 2600.

Dear Sir/Madam,
I wish to make the following submission to the Senate Inquiry.

I am deeply concerned about the health impacts of the Wind Turbines. My family and | live within 3
kms of an array of turbines, part of the approved 157 turbines of the Stockyard Hill Wind Farm
located between Skipton and Beaufort in Western Victoria.

This Wind Farm is to be built in a relatively closely settled area of established Soldier Settlement
farms, an inappropriate location considering Australia’s great open spaces. (It requires a 58 kms
powerline to the grid).

Medical investigations currently being carried out confirm the serious ill-effects on some people
living near turbines. Three of us in the family suffer from asthma, my daughter is a serious asthmatic.

| hope you will seriously consider this submission.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth McGregor.





